
AC14. SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT CONSULTATION – LOCAL AUTHORITY
ACCOUNTS REGULATIONS

The  committee  considered  a  report  by  the  Chief  Finance  Officer  on  the  Scottish
Government consultation on the Local Authority (Scotland) Accounts Regulation’s
1985.

The Government had undertaken a consultation on the proposals to amend the 1985
Regulations following a review. In terms of the Council’s procedures for dealing with
consultations, this was considered to be a technical consultation and as such an ‘officer’
response had been submitted by the due date. The response was presented for
information.

Members sought clarification on the rationale for the review of the Regulations and on
the proposal to include, in the remuneration report, the value of cash equivalent transfer
value of a person’s pension right.

Decision

The Committee noted the report.


